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i r 

OCt 11 1932 * 

Dear Sir 

I have your let ters dated August 30th and October 7th, for 
which I thank you. 

I regret that the f i r s t l e t ter was not answered "before, "but 
I was waiting to receive some copies of the correspondence 
"Industrie und Handel" which you intended to send me. After 
seeing some of these art ic les - the type and length of them -
I would better judge whether my time would allow me to go 
into this kind of work. My practice has kept me so busy late ly , 
that I had to discontinue writing art ic les for the "Hamburger 
Fremdenblatt",although thi3 type of work always very much 
appealed to me. 

As soon as I get a chance to study some of the reports you 
have in mind, I w i l l be in a position to l e t you have my def inite 
answer without further delay. 

In the meantime, I remain, 

T W E N T Y Y E A R S E U R O P E A N A N D C A N A D I A N E X P E R I E N C E IN T H E I N D U S T R I A L - C H E M I C A L F I E L D . 

Yours respectfully, 

DR. F.ZEIDLER. 
Z; Q 


